
As a service to PCUSA congregations and nonprofits, 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance is leading a training session 
on FEMA’s 2021 Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP).

This highly competitive grant program provides resources for 
nonprofit and faith-based groups to strengthen their 
preparedness for, and property security against, terrorist 
attacks, including active shooting incidents. In 2019, the 
program allocated 60 million dollars to more than 500 nonprofit 
and faith-based organizations, including five PCUSA churches.

PDA staff and volunteers will facilitate the informative and 
practical training. Previous Presbyterian awardees will also be 
available to tell their story and answer questions. 

The training is set for Thursday, January 7, 2021, 3:30-5:00PM 
Eastern.

If you are interested in learning more about the grant program 
and what the application process entails, please register in 
advance for the training at: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJMudu6prz8vGN3T9S9Jg_N8CI2kYh2RBdHq. The training will 
be recorded for those unable to attend.

IMPORTANT NOTE: Please use the name of your church or 
organization rather than your personal name. This will help PDA 
in its follow-up correspondence.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 
containing information about joining the meeting.
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